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4245.	Mr M H Redelinghuys (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:
Whether an investigation was conducted by the Directorate for Priority Crime Investigation into a certain company (name furnished); if not, why not; if so, what are the (a) details, (b) current status and (c) outcomes of the investigation as at the latest specified date for which information is available?
NW5123E
REPLY:
There are no records of any investigation pertaining specifically to the entity in question at any of the DPCI Components.
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